
 

 
 

TCS/GEN/041/2022-23                    Date: 23-05-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: CHARITY -الخيرية الأعمال 
 

SUBJECT: NEW ACADEMIC YEAR – GRADE 11 

Dear Parent,  
 
Greetings from The Central School-Dubai!  
 
The new academic year for students of Grade 11 begins from Thursday, May 26, 2022. Kindly 

make a careful note of the following: 

Purchase of books and School uniform: Please contact the school store for books and uniforms. 

Orientation programme: To acquaint you with the practices in Grade 11, we have arranged for 

an Orientation meeting in the first week of June. A separate circular with details will be shared 

with you closer to the date.  

Special classes: Special classes will be conducted during early arrival (for boys) and stay back 

days (for girls) to compensate for the loss of learning caused due to the late start of the batch. 

Detailed timetable will be shared later. Attendance is mandatory for the same. 

Fee payment: Fees for the first instalment has to be cleared in order to attend the classes. 

 
Regards, 

 
 
 
Seema Umar 
Vice Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


